
To All CNYMRA/D3 Members 

I hope you all had a very Merry Christmas with your families. I’m writing to all of you to bring you up to 

speed on where we are now and moving forward in this time of Covid-19.  

Thank you for patiently waiting to hear from us. As we all know 2020 presented many challenges for our 

sport, our promoters, our racers and their families. Due to Covid-19, we were only able to run 14 events, 

and our memberships were down some as well.  

I’m sure many of you are wondering about the awards banquet. A formal banquet as many of you have 

attended in the past is out of the question at this time. We normally average 300 people. We will be 

giving out a scaled back amount of awards at some point in time, even if it means handing them out at 

one of our first events in 2021. Due to fewer events and less memberships there is a limited amount of 

cash to spend on the awards therefore we will award the Top 3 only in each class. 

 First place:   Award and Championship Jacket 

 Second place: Award and either goggles or sweatshirt 

 Third place: Award and hat 

Tires for first place are something that I am working on but you may not see them this year, nor will we 

be able to give out goggles and tires for participation awards. 

Next is the 2021 schedule, we are looking forward to putting out a full season schedule with the 

possibility of a couple of dual district events with Moto Masters and Thornwood MX.  

Of course, scheduling will be up in the air due to what our genius of a Governor decides to do. We will 

keep you posted on the CNYMRA website and our Facebook page with any update and a schedule as 

soon as it is available. 

Anyone that won their class and would like their photo on the CNYMRA Website for 2021 should send a 
photo to Gnighman@gmail.com. 
 
Memberships will go on sale online the first of January 2021.  
 

*** Be sure to vote for “Track of the Year” on the CNYMRA website.*** 

We hope this has helped with any questions you may have had.  

 

The CNYMRA Board, Rider Reps and Promoters along with our families,  

wish all of you a Happy New Year!!! 

 


